

NEWSLETTER APRIL 2018

Hello Families,

Thank you & welcome to the new families who have liked us on FB or joined our email list.

Welcome to the new families we met at our last Stand up Paddle Boarding sessions and to our regular families thank you all for your support.

We have had a busy start to the new year. In the last 4 months we have had a pool day at the Lawnton Aquatic Centre, two Sensory Movie Days, Aqua fun at Twin Waters on the Sunshine Coast & two Stand up Paddle Boarding days at Bribie Island. Lots of photos taken on these days and can be found on our FB page.

Both of us have started new jobs in the last few months so it has been a busy time for us juggling everything. We are getting there.

We have started the process of organizing **Sensory Santa** for the end of the year.

But in the mean time we have **Sensory Movie Day** on in May, June & July.

Pine Valley Train Day July 11th, Bookings essential. See details on flyer.

Driven By What's Inside event, July 21st. See details on flyer.

Laser Zone, August 12th. Details to come.

Please email or message us if you have any questions or would like us to contact an organization for an event or activity you or your Children might like to try but haven't had the chance to do so because of Sensory issues. Can't promise anything but worth a try.

See you at one of our events.

Leah & Chanelle

Directors of Sensory Souls